
 

COLYAK BOWHUNTERS 
Minutes of General Meeting 

October 3, 2017 
 
 

Welcome; Sign-in-Sheet; Last Meeting Minutes; Members present: 
 
ATTENDES: Rob Evanson; Darren Neville; Robert Gerhard; Craig Vanaer Horst;  
Tony Cone; Roland Wallette and Pat Slape Daniel Dengate was unable to make the 
meeting. 
 
NEW Club Members:   Jason & Lisa Romine; John Janak 
 
Attention all club members there will be a work party on Saturday - October 28, 2017 
will start at 8:00 am to work on the range getting it ready for the Between-the-Season 
shoot November 5th, 2017.  
 
Thanks to Ron Claghorn and Jodi Wheeler for sending out the reminder for the meeting 
and special events. 
 
Pat Slape read the minutes from last meeting.  Balance in Bank $7,846.20. 
 
Next meeting will be NOVEMBER 7th, 2017 at Main Library, 1620 S. Union Street, 
Kennewick, WA and meeting called to order at 7:00 pm.   
 
MEMBERSHIP:   Still have 27 members not paid.  They will be removed from the list 
after the Between the Season shot. Because the insurance has active members. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Daniel is working on the signs for the range.  
 
Set the dates for Next year shoots; 
January 19-20-21, 2018 Sportsman Show at the TRAC 
February 10-11, 2018 Sagebrush Shoot at the range end of Hall street, Richland, WA 
March 24-25, 2018 Traditional Shoot at the range 
November 4, 2018 Between the Seasons 3-D shoot at the range 
Sent a check for $40.00 mailed to WSAA % Candice Reifschneider. 
 
Monica reported the report was turned into Mailbox Direct Postcards 10/12/2017 so the 
post cards should be mailed soon please look out for them. 
 
Larry Gabaldon needs the Semi-trailer moved.  Rob is going to take care of getting the 
trailer moved. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
Northeast Bowhunters of Hermiston is closing up the club so Rob & Mike went down to 
pick up some items they got 25 Rinehart Targets; 20 Pacific Bow butts and other misc 
items. 
 



WSAA Convention is October 27-28-29, 2017 at Gig Harbor, WA  call Karen Palmer for 
more information’s @ 509-851-2983.  
 
Discussed the November 4, 2017   Between the Seasons shoot (1day): 
 
Work party Saturday November 4 @ 8:00 am set-up targets 
Course Captions 
Camping permits 
Help with Registration  
Donations for raffle items have one Rinehart target 
Help with Food (Pat needs help) 
Trophies called Myron & Score card called Rob 
Service the toilets and delivery the hand wash units/machines (Mike) 
Fliers at Ranch & Home; Sportsman Warehouse – Pat will delivery fliers 
Rob is going to do some phone calls about the setting-up. 
 
January 19-20-21, 2018 Sportsman Show at the TRAC need to purchase some straw 
for the Show.  Roland said he would check out this item.  
 
 
 
2017-2018   ELECTIONS:  
President:    Daniel Dengate 
Tournament Vice President: Rob Evanson 
Hunting Vice President:  Myron Fitzhugh 
Secretary/Treasurer:  Pat Slape 
Range Captain’s:   Darren Neville 
     Tony Cone 
Youth Member:   Adrian Villanueva 
Web-site:    Ron Claghorn 
Face book    Jodi Wheeler 
Publication:    Monica Moffett 
Board of Directors:   Bo Ayde 
     Mike Wheeler 
     Robert Gerhard 
 
 
 
Rob Evanson adjourned the meeting. 
 
 


